
November 3, 2021 
 
Dear City of San Diego Redistricting Commissioners: 
 

As a resident of District 6 in Mira Mesa for almost 40 

years, I am in support of the approved map by the 

Commission on October 29, 2021, as the Final Preliminary 

Map. 

 

Please keep the API population in District 6 as close to 

40% or higher when the Final Map is approved. 

  
Thank you very much for your service. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Mitz Lee 
District 6 – Mira Mesa 

 

 


